
Life and Work – January 26, 2025 
 

January Wild Light Spiritual Oasis Event: January 26 at 3 pm. We will gather at 
the church for some nature-based craft activities to honour this time of 
strengthening light in the midst of winter.   
 
The Visitor: Now accepting submissions for the Spring edition of The Visitor.   
Do you have an Easter story you would like to share?  A springtime memory 
connected to the church?  Is your group doing anything fun this spring 
season?  Send submissions to info@stjamesuc.org with "Spring newsletter" in the 
subject line.  Accepting submissions up to 300 words until Feb. 5, 2025. 
 
St. James Calendar: 2025 Calendars are available to purchase.  
If you wish to buy one, please contact the office during regular business hours.  
The cost is $20. 
 
Tutor-training Workshop, Saturday, February 8: Teachers on Wheels, a local 
literacy organization, needs volunteer tutors! There's a high demand for tutors to 
help people improve their literacy, confidentially one-on-one -- especially for some 
newcomers to improve their understanding and use of English as another 
language (EAL). They will be holding a tutor-training workshop on Saturday,  
February 8.  No teaching experience or detailed knowledge of grammar is needed. 
Tutoring can be done in-person or by video-conferencing. For more information 
and to help, please contact Tom Dawe, Executive Director at  
teachersonwheels@nl.rogers.com or (709) 738-3975. Thank you in advance.  
- Robin Bartlett, Chairperson, TOW, and St. James' Social Action. 
 
Let the Organ Thunder: Join Cowan Heights United Church (141 Frecker Drive) on 
Sunday, January 26 at 7:00 p.m. for an unforgettable evening as we celebrate the 
debut of our magnificent new organ! This joyous event will feature  breathtaking  
organ selections, spirited congregational hymns, and inspiring performances on our 
new instrument by Dr. Philip Roberts with selections from soloists Christina Acton, 
Nicholas LeBlanc, and Benjamin James. Come and be uplifted by the power of 
music in this celebratory showcase. Admission by donation.  
 
Congratulations to Barbara Butt and to Robin Bartlett who both received a 
Confederation Medal from the government of Newfoundland and Labrador for all of 
the amazing work they do in our community to make our province a better place to 
live.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

mailto:info@stjamesuc.org
mailto:teachersonwheels@nl.rogers.com


 
 
 
 

 


